
 

HOSPICE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 
If you are a good listener, compassionate and kind and want to help your community; if 
you are looking for the kind of rewards that money just can’t buy, Hospice volunteering 
may be the challenge you seek. IU Health Goshen Home Care & Hospice is offering 
training for new Hospice volunteers beginning on April 14, 2015 to April 30 from 1:00 
p.m. - 4:00 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

Hospice volunteers go wherever a Hospice patient calls home -- whether a residence, a 
nursing home, an assisted living facility, or a hospital – to help the patient and family 
cope during this difficult time.  Volunteers focus on relieving the stress of the family 
caregivers and providing comfort, support and companionship to the patient in their 
environment.  Our volunteers have the privilege of journeying with those who are facing 
life’s ultimate challenge. 

If you are interested in joining our team as a Hospice volunteer, please call Deb 
Lindemood, Hospice Volunteer Coordinator, at 574-364-1387 or 800-446-4663 for 
information about our upcoming training program.  The training includes six 3-hour 
sessions conducted over successive Tuesday and Thursday afternoons.  The training is 
free, and all sessions will be held at the Goshen Hospital campus. 

There is a great need in our local community.  Please consider this. We need your 
caring attitude. 


